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As follow up to the announcement in early May for marking improvements to the 
Alaska Responsible Fisheries Management (RFM) Certification program, the Alaska 
Seafood Marketing Institute (ASMI) has posted the RFM Certification Improvement 
Work Plan at http://certification.alaskaseafood.org/improvements  

As the Improvement Work Plan progresses, updates will be posted to the ASMI 
website. 

For more information on RFM Certification, go to 
http://certification.alaskaseafood.org/certification  

 

 
email: certification@alaskaseafood.org  
phone: 1-800-478-2903  
web: http://www.alaskaseafood.org  
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